
 

 

 

 

 

March 2025 
  

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
We are looking forward to your child joining us after the summer break on Tuesday, 26th August 
2025.  This letter is to inform you about the transition process from primary to secondary school.  
  
Our induction day for Year 7 students is Tuesday, 1st July 2025 and we will share more information 
about the day in the coming weeks.  In addition, we will hold an information evening for students 
and their parents/guardians in June.  You will be advised of the date nearer the time.  The evening 
is designed to help our new students and their families feel part of our community and to provide 
information about all aspects of the transition process. 

  
On our website under the ‘Parents’ tab you will find the link to ‘Intake Summer 2025’, which 
contains the following important information: 
  

 Pupil admission form - please complete this form by Monday, 2nd June 2025.   It is vital 
that this form is completed to ensure we have the correct information about your 
child.    

 Arbor Parent App - we would ask that you download the Arbor Parent App which is a 
vital source of communication between the school and home. 

 School transport - link to the company (Passenger Travel Solutions) who arrange 
transport to and from the Academy, where you can register your interest for 2025/2026 
transport. 

 Uniform - our uniform supplier is Schoolwear Solutions.   Uniforms can be purchased 
directly from their shop in Oadby or online.  

  
Our “In The Loop” newsletter, also available on our website, will keep you up to date with what is 
happening at Bosworth Academy. 

  
To assist with any enquiries you might have, we have created a dedicated email account that will be 
monitored by Year 7 staff, who will be able to answer any questions you may have.  The email address 
is newyear72025@bosworthacademy.org.uk 

  
 Yours sincerely 

  
 
Mr L Grest 
Head of Key Stage 3 
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